
 

 

Speak Up for Human Life: As January 22
nd

 marks the 41
st
 anniversary of Roe v. Wade, it is important 

to be a voice for the sanctity of human life. One way to make a difference is by joining the Catholic 

Advocacy Network, an email system that allows members to promote policies in Michigan that protect 

human life from conception until natural death. In recent years, advocacy efforts have successfully led to 

the prohibition of taxpayer funding of abortion, the passage of abortion clinic regulations and a partial-

birth abortion ban, and the allocation of funding for a program that provides women with alternatives to 

abortion. Sign up today and make your voice heard at www.micatholic.org/can/.  
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